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Dear Honorable Mayor McDonnell and Council Members,

I am writing to state my strong objection to the newly drafted just-cause eviction law. As a
landlord in Petaluma, I anticipate that passing this law will contribute to the reduction of
already severely limited supply of affordable rental housing.

Thank you,

Madeline Dibble




